
CMWIC News for December 2023 
All the Essential and Only the Essential News


December 5, Tuesday, 11am to Noon  Bingo  CM Community 
Center 
Bingo was so much fun we are doing it again! Bring only ONE 
desirable white elephant object that someone might want to win 
or just come and play. Questions to Cheryl 
cslonginotti@comcast.net


December 9, Saturday 2 to 3pm  Friends of La Casa Buena  1591 Casa Buena Ave 
Join in cookie decorating and making paper bag snowflakes with the residents.

Bring an instrument or play the electric piano that is there. Linda will make some warm 
Fideo in a crock pot and others are encouraged to bring fruit to share for a festive time. 
Food always brings people together. RSVP to linda.varonin@gmail.com

December 12, Tuesday, Noon to 1:30pm  Holiday Party  CM Community Center 
(NO Planning Meeting) Don’t miss our traditional potluck PLUS music and sing-a-long 
with Ellen Karel, a cookie exchange (details below**), warm cider and a chance to glide 
down the runway in your ugliest/prettiest holiday sweater. All this amidst festive 
decorations and the CM Invitational Art Exhibit. Once again we will collect donations for 
underserved residents of CM-L. Checks should be made out to Larkspur Volunteer Fire 
Association, whose 501c3 status allows for a tax deduction. Any questions, check with 
Suzi Beatie suzbeatie@gmail.com

**For the cookie exchange, please bring tongs for a touch-less experience; the Club will 
provide small bags. 
Important: RSVP to rsvp@cortemaderawomensclub.org 

December 18, Monday,  Noon, Ladies Who Lunch Il Fornaio in the Town Center.  
We have a reservation for 10, so the first 10 who sign up get a place at the table!

Please RSVP to linda.varonin@gmail.com


December 19, Tuesday, Book Group, 1 to 2:00pm, CM Community Center 
December's book is Horse by Geraldine Brooks. Contact Donna Wenig at 
donna.wenig@gmail.com with questions. 

December 19, Tuesday, Game Day, 2:00 to 3:00pm, CM Community Center 
Learn how to play canasta, which has been called "the old card craze that's new again.”

Let Marion know if interested. This is a partnership game, so if we don’t have at least 4 
interested members, we will cancel. Marion’s email: mbank15@gmail.com
 

Knitting Group will not meet this month but you can bet hands and needles will not be 
idle!
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